
February 22. 1982 

The Honorable Stan Thompson 
Mayor 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Soldotna. Alaska 99669 

Dear Mayor Thompson: 

On behalf of the Alaska Water Resources Board. I want to take 
this opportunity to thank you for the use of the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough Assembly Chambers. It is an ideal meeting room for our 
Board. Also, I want to extend a special thank you to the warm 
reception and assistance we received from other Borough Office 
employees. 

Sincerely, 

RICHARD H~ SIMS. Chairman 
Alaska Water Resources Board 
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